

## WOLVERHAMPTON BOAT CLUB LIMITED MONTHLY TOTE DRAW

March 2018

Dear Member,

We hope you have had a successful year with the Monthly Tote. We are delighted to report that in the last twelve months £633 has been raised for Wolverhampton Boat Club Limited (up from £423 last year – thank you) and 48 prizes totalling £633 have been given as prize money. At present there are 111 numbers in each draw. Since the Tote started in April 1994 over £9000 has been raised for the Club.

Subscriptions for the coming year, which starts in April, are now due. Once again, 50% of the subscription will be returned to members as prizes.

We very much hope that you will feel able to renew your membership (or join for the first time!) and continue to help the Club in this way. **Your** support is very much appreciated. **The cost is the same as in 1994.** We shall be grateful if you will complete and return the reply slip with your subscription of £12 for each number for the year as soon as possible; cheques should be made payable to "Wolverhampton Boat Club Limited". This works out at less than 25p a week (excellent value!), and you may have as many numbers as you wish!

If the idea of participating in a Tote is not in keeping with your conscience, please accept our apologies and perhaps you would consider making a donation to WBC instead.

Please let us know if you have any questions about the Tote. Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely,

Ron Ashley & David Jones

(on behalf of WBC Ltd)

\_\_\_\_\_

PLEASE RETURN THIS REPLY SLIP AS SOON AS POSSIBLE
To: Mr D.J.Jones, Wolverhampton Boat Club Ltd., Barnhurst Lane, Wolverhampton, WV8 1RS.
I have read the Tote Rules (April 2018 – March 2019) and agree to abide by them.
I enclose £ for my/our subscription to the Tote for number/s @ £12 a number.
(Please make cheques payable to "Wolverhampton Boat Club Limited")
YOUR NAME SIGNED
YOUR ADDRESS

Date Tel.Number e-mail